
  

 

 

 

Federation of Beckwithshaw, Kettlesing-Felliscliffe and Ripley Endowed Primary Schools 

Interim Executive Headteacher Miss V Kirkman. Interim Headteacher Mrs R Foy 

 

                                     23rd November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We would like to invite you all to an information evening on Monday 5th December at 
6.00pm in All Saints Church, Ripley, where members of the Interim Executive Board (IEB), 
the Local Authority and Diocese will be available to update on the progress being made 
towards improvements in teaching and the curriculum and also the latest position with 
regards to academisation. 

Please could you inform us via Parentmail if you are able to attend the meeting so that we 
have an indication of numbers able to attend. Please RSVP by Friday 2nd December 2022. 

Please could all visitors ensure that if you wish to access free parking in the village car park 
for this event you must use the following link in advance to book your parking, otherwise a 
parking fine will automatically be issued. 

https://www.ripleycastle.co.uk/car-parking/ with the ref code: RSRCH5DEC22 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Monday 5th December at 6pm. 

 

Kind regards 

Robert Ling 

Chair IEB 


